THE UNIVERSITY OF BURDWAN

Directorate of Distance Education
Vidyasagar Bhavan
Golapbag : Bardhaman

Dated: 22.09.2020

NOTICE

The students who will sit for the Part-1l examination,2020 and want to change their
E-mail ID, have to change it latest by tomorrow 23.09.2020 (up to 12 noon), after which
no more requests can be entertained.

To change the E-mail I.D. students need to send an application to the E-mail
I.D: studentsupport@dde.buruniv.ac.in
N.B.
1. Those who have already made the change do not need to re-send anything.
2. Student need not visit the DDE Office in person due to COVID-19 pandemic.
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